
Research and development regarding the feasibility of a locally developed Kenya laptop per child 
solution continues as Nobeah signs a Memorandum of Understanding with University of Nairobi to 
create internships for the bright young Kenyan engineers who may turn the promise of a thriving 
industry into reality. This was presided by Chairman of the Department Prof. Ouma. 

https://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/houma/

